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AUGUST 2016 

Well, I hate to tell you, but as I have been 

traveling around the State I have begun to notice 

the occasional perfume of Masseur LaPhew AKA 

Mister Skunk! Yes, so August is beginning 

showing us the migration from Summer into Fall. 

So, get with the program and plan to enjoy every 

day.  

Have you started to get the paper, pens and 

pencils for the kids or yourself? How about some 

back to school clothes? I do remember not fondly 

enjoying those days; that is until I figured out that 

giving the girls a clothes allowance worked! That 

way the interesting outfits and choice of shoes 

were learning opportunities as far as durability  

Susan D. Giguere 
Founder & CEO  

A Message From Susan 

and/or suitability. I now smile broadly when I 

listen to Kate and Amanda preparing for back to 

school with their kids! 

For the remainder of August I am dedicated to 

enjoying roasting marshmallows and making 

s'mores; after all, I do have a responsibility to the 

graham cracker and chocolate industries to help 

keep them in business! 

Enjoy August, and thank you for all that you do 

for the Maine families we all serve! 

Sue 
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òWe all need empty hours 
in our lives or we will have 
no time to create or dreamó  

A Moment With Mike 

There will be another round in December, then again next 

summer.  Remember, these are for you! 

Iôm pleased to note that August is a special month for me.  

At the end of this month, Iôll celebrate my first anniversary 

with the Agency!  Wow, how time flies.  Itôs hard to believe 

that this time last year we began this journey together, and 

look how far weôve come since then.  Iôm proud to call Care 

& Comfort home, and to look forward to many more years 

yet to come.  You all do such wonderful work, touching and 

changing lives every day, often in more ways than youôll 

ever know.  Thank you all for welcoming me to the Agency, 

and may this past year be merely the first of many! 

Iôd love to hear from you.  Drop me a note at 

mike.stair@careandcomfort.com or call me in Waterville 

and let me know how together we can improve the way we 

work.  Happy August!     

All the best, 

Mike 

Stick a fork in it!  At long last ï if youôve been 

watching this space, youôve seen me mention it 

for the past several months ï and now itôs 

done!  I mean the long-awaited Strategic Plan 

into which so many of our folks have put such 

effort for the past several months.  They are to 

be congratulated for producing what I think is 

one of the finest plans Iôve seen.  But while the 

plan is done, the fun part now begins!  Youôll soon see what I 

mean at upcoming supervisions and staff meetings as we roll it 

out when we start to óGo Broader, Go Deeper and Get Betterô.  

Care & Comfortôs future has never been brighter!   

In the meantime, what a beautiful Summer weôre having.  Iôve 

been so privileged to talk with many of you at our Employee 

Appreciation Days, and wow ï what a super team we have!  I 

canôt remember when Iôve been so fortunate or so honored to 

work with such a great group of folks.  The work you do is 

truly amazing.  This year we added an Appreciation Day for the 

Admin staff in our Waterville office.  They so often are 

overlooked for their hard work behind the scenes, but theyôre 

always there, making things happen, just as important as our 

direct care folks.    

Did YOU attend the Employee Appreciation Day in your area?  

What did you think?  Were you one of the lucky ones who left 

with a door prize? Maybe a gas card or even a coveted Care & 

Comfort beach towel?  Drop me a note or email and share your 

thoughts on how we can make upcoming events even better.   

Mike 

òLife is what we make it, always has been, always will be.ó  
-Grandma Moses 
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Bangor 

24 Springer Road, Suite 202 
Bangor, ME 04401 

1-877-784-6993 ǅ (207) 992-2535 

Presque Isle 

165 Academy Street 
Presque Isle, ME 04769 

1-877-287-4931 ǅ (207) 764-3071 

August is here and the real last month of Summer time before a beautiful Autumn begins in Maine.  This is one 
of Maineôs busiest months for fun outdoor activities like the Folk Festival in Bangor on the Waterfront, hiking, 
camping, fishing, swimming, all the fun stuff Maine has to offer and donôt forget the lobster!!   Make some plans 
and have some great times. 
 
The Bangor team has been busy as always, and we celebrated our Employee Appreciation Days in Bangor and 
Machias.  We had such a fun time celebrating with our amazing  Home Healthcare and Behavioral Healthcare 
staff.    Our Branch donated our Jean Fund gift to St. Paul the Apostle Parishôs Habitat for Humanity House 
being built on Ohio St. in Bangor.   
 
The Bangor team is very excited to welcome Natalie Dionne to her new role as Clinical Supervisor/Outpatient 
Therapist!  Natalie has been a BHP with us two years and completed her clinical internship with C & C under the 
leadership of Heather McPike.   
 
The Bangor Teams welcome our new members: Alyssa Elliott PSS; Courtney Ross CSW/DSP. 

�:�H���P�D�N�H���L�W���K�D�S�S�H�Q�� 

Dover-Foxcroft 

1073 West Main Street 
Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426 

1-866-236-2158 ǅ (207) 645-5304 

August is upon us, and some have adapted to the sticky weather, sun-kissed skin and smells of BBQ in the 
neighborhood, and if you havenôt donôt worry, itôs almost over. Summer is special in Maine since we wait so 
long to deserve the warmth and the season comes and goes too quickly. Enjoy it while it lasts! 
 
This month is Dover-Foxcroftôs Piscataquis Valley Fair that is described to be an old-fashioned agricultural fair. 
The Mill Inn and Caf® will be wrapping up their Friday night Summer Concert Series; the outdoor venue with 
seating highlights music on the banks of the Piscataquis River. Soon we will be able to sip our Coffee By Design 
blend on the rooftop of the newly renovated Center Coffee House during our lunch breaks and look out at the 
quiet, but increasingly booming town.  
 
Care & Comfort Bonnie Ankney CNA to the Home Health team, we are excited to have you with the Dover 
office!  
 
It was nice to put some names to faces at the Employee Appreciation Day, during which we awarded The JD 
Foundation a gift from the Dover Branchôs Jeanôs Fund. 
 
From all of us in Dover, Have a fantastic rest of your summer! 

Employee appreciation day is behind us, and all had a great time starting off with the annual training and then 
some scrumptious food and of course the ñdoor prizesò. Everyone left with some old and some new knowledge, 
full bellies and unexpected gifts. 

Danielle Perry/ IHSS was recognized as the Provider of the Month by Catholic Charities of Maine.  This award 
is certainly well deserved,  and the PQI office congratulates Danielle.  We are thrilled to work with this amazing 
lady in the PQI office! 

Sue Watson was inducted as the Kiwanis International District 1 Lieutenant Governor and has a taken a seat on 
the United Way Board of Directors. Sue, we thank you for all your service to the community. 

 


